
Hello. 
Please do not allow the rezoning of 705 Fanshawe to turn it into an addiction centre!!!! 
We have small children that walk around the neighbourhood and do not want this in our 
backyard! We just moved to the neighbourhood and back on to Fanshawe road! I drive 
by the salvation army on Horton everyday and it is littered with high, drunk, smoking, 
half naked people. Please don’t expose our children to that!! 
We already have to avoid downtown because of how unsafe it is. PLEASE DONT DO 
THIS TO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD !!! 
 
Erica Lafferty 
 


